
    
 

STAFF REPORT TO COUNCIL                   Report No: AD-2024-05 
 
April 8, 2024       
 
From: Jena Doonan, Deputy Clerk/Community Emergency Management Coordinator 
 
RE:  Emergency Management By-Law 18-2024 
____________________________________________________________________ 
 
Recommended Motion: 
 
THAT the Council of the Township of North Glengarry accepts report No. AD-2024-05; and 
 
THAT Council adopts by-law No. 18-2024 being a by-law to provide for the establishment and 
adoption of an Emergency Management Program for the Township of North Glengarry; and 
 
THAT by-law No. 18-2024 be read a first, second and third time and adopted in open Council this 
8th day of April, 2023 
 
 
Background / Analysis:  
In 2018, a by-law was passed as part of Ontario Regulation 380/04, which required an Emergency 
Management by-law to cover all the requirements of the emergency plan. The by-law defines the 
Emergency Management Structure and the provisions to which the Mayor may declare an 
emergency.  As part of the annual review of the Township’s Emergency Plan, an update was 
required to Section 2.10 to reflect the change from Who’s Responding to Voyent Alert for the 
group’s new call out system in the event the EMCG needs to assemble.  
 
Alternatives: 
 
This by-law is required under section 2.1 (a) of the Emergency Management and Civil Protection 
Act. 
 
Financial Implications: 
 
N/A 

Attachments & Relevant Legislation: 

By-law No. 18-2024 Establishment and adoption of an Emergency Management Program  
 



 
Others Consulted:   
Emergency Management Program Committee 
EMO 
 
 
 
 
___________________________________              
Reviewed and Approved by: 
Sarah Huskinson, CAO/Clerk 
 


